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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

November 13, 2013

Dr. Ray Perren

President

Lanier Technical College

2990 Landrum Education Drive
Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of July 30, 2013, notifying the Commission on Colleges of your
intention to terminate two certificate programs, effective May 2014. The two programs are:

Central Sterile Supple Processing TCC
Home Technology Integration Specialist TCC

In the case of both programs, no interest was generated among students and no students were
enrolled in the programs. No faculty or staff members are impacted. We approve the
termination of the above certificate programs.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President

BSW/LCS:efk

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President of Institutional Effectiveness and Operations
at Forsyth Campus
Dr. Steven M. Sheeley
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